HOMEWOOD RELIGIOUS SCHOOL

A Hebrew Religious School has
heen organized in the Homewood Dis-
trict at the temporary location, 314
Brushton Avenue. It is hoped that all
Jewish residents of Homewood will
co-operate in the establishing of the
school and will have their children
enrolled at an early date. For fur-
ther information, please write A.

Levitan, 517 Homewood Avenue, or
phone Franklin 3164.




